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[bookmark: _GoBack]Fishos deck trial announced 
The Great Ocean Road Coast Committee has approved a short term trial of a ‘pop-up’ food and beverage outlet on the upper deck of the Fishermans Beach Precinct in Torquay. 
The trial operation will be run by current lessees of the Bomboras Kiosk which is located in the downstairs section of the precinct. 
The operators will be seeking all approvals necessary for the trial, which include Surf Coast Shire planning permits and Victoria Police support.  
The Committee has approved the trial, which has received Coastal Management Act consent for the trial of a temporary change of use from the Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning. 
GORCC will be looking for community feedback during the trial, which is expected to run from November through to Autumn 2015. 
The Committee will assess the trial on its completion.  Should the Committee approve the continuation of the pop-up outlet, a tender process for its future operation would be conducted.   
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